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Thank you for your comment about our manuscript entitled “Anesthetic 

management and associated complications of peroral endoscopic myotomy: a case 

series”. 

On behalf of my co-authors, I am re-submitting the enclosed manuscript for 

publication in World Journal of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy.  

According to your suggestions, we corrected our manuscript. In methodology, we 

described in detail about factors we examined in this study. 

This manuscript has not been published and is not under consideration for 

publication elsewhere. All the authors have read the final version of manuscript and 

have approved this re-submission.  
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Takuya Yoshida (on behalf of co-authors) 
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